
 

11 July 2017 
 
Via Email 
 
Mr. Shaul Jolles, CEO 
Dot Registry LLC 
 
RE: CPE Process Review (ICANN Board Resolution 2016.09.17.01) and Dot Registry LLC v. 
ICANN IRP International Centre for Dispute Resolution Panel (“ICDR”) Panel Declaration of 29 
July 2016 (ICDR Case No. 01-14-0001-5004), Dot Registry LLC Reconsideration Requests 14-
30, 14-32, 14-33 
 
Dear Mr. Shaul Jolles, 
 
Thank you for your communication of 6 June 2017. This response serves as confirmation of 
receipt of your letter. Your letter has been published on the ICANN Correspondence Page here: 
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/jolles-to-crocker-06jun17-en.pdf.  
 
Additionally, we note that your correspondence seeks the disclosure of documentary information 
“referencing or relating to Dot Registry’s community applications for .INC, .LLC, and/or .LLP 
used, produced, or contained in the CPE Process Review.”  We have forwarded this request to 
ICANN’s Documentary Information Disclosure Policy (DIDP) and the request will be responded 
to in due course via the DIDP process. For more information on the DIDP process, please see: 
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/didp-2012-02-25-en.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ICANN Correspondence Team 
correspondence@icann.org 
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